OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION E
P. O. BOX 871 . \‘}3
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO A

October 26, 1962

Petroleum Exploration, Ine.
P. O. Box 2009
Amarilleo, Texas

Attention: Mr. J. L. Parrell
Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of October 16, 1962,
inquiring as to the feasibility of utilizing 2 7/8
tubing for casing in your proposed 1-29 Zamora, Devils
Pork-Gallup Pool, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.

While your letter is vague as to the depth of the
proposed well, it is expected the well may possibly
exceed the 5000-foot limitation for tubingless comple-
tion as set forth in our rules.

Bowever, if it is to be completed in the Devils Pork-
Gallup Pool and will mot be dually completed with any
other zone, administrative approval of the well is here-
by granted.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

ALP/DSN/0g
ce: U. 8. Geological Suxrvey - Parmington

0il Conservation Commission - Aztec
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